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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are moving over to a cash less system, ParentPay which allows you to make payments on line, rather 

than sending in cash or cheques to the office. 

 
A letter will be sent home to each parent with a unique username and password. 

 

Once you have your account details you can log in online at parentpay.com.  Look for the ‘login’ button at 

the top right. 

 

If you would like to use ParentPay on your smartphone, just bookmark the login page to your home screen 

for easy access. 

 

ParentPay has been designed to work on tablets and phones as well as desktop computers.  The vast 

majority of Android, iOS and windows phone devices will be able to run ParentPay. 

 

Please contact the office if you have any problems. 

  

 

Yours sincerely  

  

                 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Richard Hall   Mrs Lisa Hardy 

Headteacher    Headteacher 
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